
 
 

DISCLAIMER 
 

PUBLICATION OF TENDER ON  
RELOCATION OF SIEMENS POWER PLANT TO KUMASI 

 
It has come to the attention of the Management of the Volta River Authority (VRA) that 
some websites are advertising a tender titled “Relocation of Siemens Power Plant to 
Kumasi” purportedly on behalf of VRA. 

The Management of the VRA wishes to caution the general public that the Authority has 
neither issued any such tender nor published same on any website.  

The general public is therefore advised not to transact business with the websites in 
respect of the advertised “tenders” purported to have been issued by VRA.  

The general public is so advised. 

Thank you.  

 

Issued by Corporate Affairs & External Relations Unit  

Date/Place: March 16, 2023 / Accra 

 

 

 

 
  

  
    


